
Construction alters access to
El Dorado County offices
A portion of Fair Lane Road in Placerville will be temporarily
closed for construction.

From Nov. 7-Dec. 21 the El Dorado County Government Center can
be accessed via Forni Road or Ray Lawyer Drive. Access to
businesses along Fair Lane will remain open via Placerville
Drive.
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